
Welcome to the Knypersley First School 

family we are really looking forward to 

getting to know you! Within this booklet 

we have included just a few things that 

we think you need to know prior to  

joining us in September.  

This induction booklet belongs to: 

I started school at Knypersley First School during the 

year of  

My first teacher was called: 

My class name was: 

 

 

Welcome to Nursery! 

Mrs Jervis our Nursery Leader is very 

excited to meet you all!  

In Nursery we “love to explore and 

have lots of fun!” 

Welcome to Reception! 

All of the Reception team are looking  

forward to an exciting year with you! 

In Reception we “love to be creative and 

work as a team to achieve!” 

Busy Bees  
Creative 

Caterpillars 



During the day your child will have access to their 

water bottles and we ask that these are brought into 

school daily and filled with only water. Your child is 

also entitled to a free healthy snack (fruit). We also 

have on offer milk (free until your child is 5), juice 

and toast at snack times at an additional cost of 

£1.50 a week. This can be paid half termly. 

Usually during this time of the year we would be  

inviting both yourselves and your child into school to 

see the classrooms and meet the teachers prior to  

September. Unfortunately, due to current circumstances 

we are unable to offer this currently. We are currently 

working behind the scenes to ensure your child has 

the best start possible so please keep your eyes peeled 

for website updates and virtual tours of the classrooms!   

Please can you complete all relevant sheets 

within this pack and return to school prior 

to September. The information will support 

staff in ensuring your child has the best 

start to school as possible! 

We are really looking forward to learning 

all about you, thank you again for choosing  

Knypersley First School  

 

We also regularly update the school website 

with information. Information regarding 

starting Knypersley First School will be 

found at the ‘children’ tab under ‘Welcome 

to the Family 2021’. 

 

If you have any further questions please do 

not hesitate to contact us on  

01782 973810 


